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Our ADVANCE program has illuminated many of the 
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result, a second retreat for all department faculty members was held in January 2007. Dr. 
Suzanne Brainard, from the University of W



departments to give them their charge, inform 



Bimonthly luncheons for women graduate students and faculty were scheduled; four have 

http://www.vet.ksu.edu/research/funding/funding.aspx


o Developed, administered, and began analysis of the data from the 2007 Kansas State 
University Community and Climate Survey 

o Conducted interviews with ADLS awardees 
o Documented the ADLS Luncheon 
o Developed, implemented, and summarized data from the ADLS Speakers’ survey on their 

perceptions of the ADLS Program and their experiences 
o Conducted interviews with Internal Advisory



partner departments in January 2007; 2) sharing information about ADVANCE programs with non-SEM 
departments via new department head training in the 2007-08 academic year; and 3) expanding the CEO 
program to include eligible women from social science departments and adding a social scientist to the 
Steering Committee.  The success of the various ADVANCE initiatives has led to the commitment by 
each of the four SEM deans to continue either the college-level programs or some aspect of the project-
level initiatives.   

The Executive Committee has met with the Provost and with representatives of the KSU Foundation to 





Four new partner departments were added in January 2007:  Agronomy, Chemistry, Clinical Sciences, 
and Computing & Information Sciences. The Executive Committee met with the heads of these departments 







faculty members, which suggests that these new hires are being encouraged to participate in this program 
by their department heads, associate deans, deans and female colleagues, some of whom are previous 
awardees of this program.  Indeed, interviews with







Department-level Activities 
Activities of partner departments and their short-term outcomes are described in the Activities section of 
this report.  To obtain information on institutiona




